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REMNANT OF GRACE 
THE NEWSLETTER OF FORBUSH BAPTIST CHURCH  

Yadkinville, NC 
MARCH 14, 2016                       
Volume IX, Issue 10 

       Deacon on Call this Week (March 13 – March 19) 

                     Ronnie Mitchell   902-8816 

                                                              

      Ministry Assignments for Sunday, March 20    
      Greeter:  Barbara Hutchens 
      Children’s Sermon:  Tammy Poindexter 
      Children’s Church:  Lisa Baity   
      Worship Nursery: Rickie Swaim  
      Ushers:  Ronnie Mitchell, William Trivette, Kelly Wooten,  
                    Joel Poindexter, Kenis Carter, Bill Long 

 
Attendance March 13   
Sunday School = 42    Worship = 55 
 

Offering March 13 
Church Offering                       $2,012.25 
Fall Festival                                                                              105.00    
Senior Adult Outing                                                                    40.00 
Easter Lilies                                                                               31.50 
 
 

Total                                        $2,188.75 

 
Information and Calendar of Events 

 

Yadkin Christian Ministries MARCH project:  We will be collecting 
canned black-eyed peas.  Please put your cans in the hallway near  
our nursery.  Thanks for helping feed the hungry in our community! 
 

Ricky Daub Scholarship Fund:  Open to all seniors, in the Forbush 
High School or Forbush Fire District, who are interested in furthering 
their education in an emergency service career.  Deadline for 
application submission is April 1 of graduation year.  For more 
information, please contact Tim Turner at (Home) 961-7207, (Cell) 
407-0193, or by email:   TGTurner@ForbushVFD.com. 
 

March 19:  8:00 a.m. Building and grounds clean-up day.  Please 
remove all flowers, pots, figurines and frames from the base and 
tops of all monuments before the cemetery is cleaned. Rain date:  
March 26).  Flowers may be reset after the clean up date.   Please 
replace older and faded arrangements.  Thank you! 
 

March 19:  Donald Bowen’s 80th Birthday celebration from  
2:00 – 4:00 p.m. at Pilot View Friends Church, given by Marta 
Bowen, Kristy Hatch, and Julie Horne.  Please RSVP by email: 
bowenmarta@gmail.com or by calling Donald.  PLEASE no  
gifts, just come and celebrate with us.  
 

March 25:  7:00 p.m. FREE Community Movie Night.  
  

March 26:  Easter Egg Hunt at 2:00 p.m. 
 

March 27:  Happy Easter!  Celebrating our risen Savior! 
  
March 28:  Church office closed in observance of Easter. 
 

 

 
 

 

The Story of the Easter Lily 

  “Tradition states that the Easter lily originated in  
    the Garden of Eden by the teardrops of Eve that  
    she spread while leaving the Garden of Eden.   
    They were teardrops of repentance.  
 
    For the Christian, the Easter lily is used in a positive  
    sense and represents many things.  The Easter lily is  
    representative of Christ's resurrection; it speaks of  
    purity and innocence, being untainted by the world.  
    The Easter lily also represents a new season, a new  
    birth, such as when one comes to Christ. 
 
    Many times, the enemy (Satan) takes the things that  
    God has created and distorts them, causing people to   
    be deceived, and believe a lie. The Easter lily is not to  
    be worshipped; however, the lily can be used as a sign  
    to represent new life.   God uses many things of this  
    world, even the earth and its entire splendor as a sign.”     
    What do you see with the eyes that God blessed you 
    with, as you look around and God’s wonderful  
    creation? 
 

   http://www.allaboutjesuschrist.org/easter-lily-origin-faq.htm 
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Church Information 
336-961-6657 

New office hours: Monday-Thursday 6:45 -1:45 
Church Email: fbc@yadtel.net 

www.forbushbaptist.org 
 

Staff 
Interim Pastor – Reverend Grady Trivette 

Chairman of Deacons - Ralph Nixon  
Administrative Assistant – Debbie Wiles 

Music Director - Maclyn Powell 
 

Continue to pray for the unsaved, sick, our country, leaders, 
church, and community throughout 2016.  (II Chronicles 7:14) 
 

MARCH Memory Verse: 

“The LORD is my rock, and my fortress, 
and my deliverer ...” 

II Samuel 22:2 

 
An Easter coloring page for all ages! 
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